
Dinner Information 
 
For attendees of both IWOMP and EuroMPI, dinner has been booked on Wednesday, 
September 25th, at 6:30 PM at The Boatshed Restaurant in South Perth: 
https://boatshedrestaurant.com/ 
 
The restaurant is approximately 3.5 km from the Pawsey Supercomputing Centre, which 
is about a 45-minute walk. 
 
Public transport options: 

• From Pawsey Supercomputing Centre: 
o Route 34: This route includes some walking segments (~15 minutes). 
o Route 33 + Route 32 Combination: Another option with public transport 

and short walks. 
• From (or back to) Perth CBD: 

o We recommend taking the public ferry service between Elizabeth Quay (in 
the CBD) and Mends St Jetty (in South Perth). 

 

 


